

## Boy Scouts of the Philippines

## **National Office**

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph
Website : www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 \* 527 8317 to 20 \* Telefax: (632) 528 0577

27 JULY 2021

## NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number 53 s. 2021

TO

Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives, and

Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT :

SUPLEMENTARY INFORMATION RE: REVISED

REGISTRATION FORMS (AUR, AAR, AND ASR) AND SEX

**DISAGGREGATED DATA REPORT** 

 This is with reference to National Office Memorandum No. 52, Series 2021 or the Revised Registration Forms (AUR, AAR, and ASR) and Sex-Disaggregated Data Report.

2. Please be informed that Membership Registration Forms (AUR, AAR, and ASR) which were issued from 2019 and are still available in the Regional Offices and Local Councils are still effective and can be used, provided that SDD reports shall be accomplished appropriately using the SDD form template and submitted to GAD Office as scheduled every month.

For more information on the SDD reports, please contact gad.bsp@gmail.com.

Secretary General

cc: Office of the National President
Office of the Secretary General
Division Directors
Regional Scout Directors
GAD Office
Central Records

File